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· In the last year Marissa Rusinek has assembled and distributed six issues of the eGY electronic newsletter.  Back issues of it are available at: http://egy.org/newsroom.php
· Marissa Rusinek and Ransom Christofferson have updated and maintained the eGY web site.

· Our attempt to use WIKI technology on the web site failed when the web site was hacked late last year and discovered early this year.  

· We have facilitated eGY events by providing travel and logistics support. These events included:

· The European Geophysical Union Meeting in Viena, April 2007

· The Joint Assembly in Acapulco Mexico, May 2007

· The Virtual Observatories in Geosciences in Denver, June 2007

· The eGY Kick Off event held in association with the IUGG Meeting in Perugia, Italy, July 2007.

· The IHY sponsored event in Ethiopia, November 2007

· The Fall Meeting of the AGU in San Francisco, December 2007

· The Earth and Space Sciences Informatics Meeting to be held in Rome, March 2008.

· The financial report included in the CD Hand out shows that eGY received

· $45,000 in 2005

· $101,000 in 2006

· $157,000 in 2007

· $4,000 so far in 2008 with $90,000 more expected in June.

These funds have come from NSF, IAGA, IUGG, NASA, LASP, and USGS

We have committed and spent ~$35,000 more than we now have.  When the final increment of our NSF grant comes in June, we will have ~$45,000 available to support eGY activities.

